Special Meeting

The 1500th meeting of the Town Of Stonington's Planning and Zoning Commission was held on Monday September 30, 2013 at Mel's Downtown Creamery, 37 West Broad St. Pawcatuck, CT.

This was a joint special meeting of the Board of Selectmen, Board of Police Commissioners, Economic Development Commission and Planning and Zoning Commission.

Planning and Zoning Commission members present were John Prue, Ben Tamsky, Eric Beverly, and A. Gardner Young.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss various issues related to downtown Pawcatuck with members of the public. No Commission business was transacted. More detailed joint meeting minutes have been prepared by the Board of Selectmen.

Ben Tamsky, Acting Secretary